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Chan, Barney, Env. Health

From: Chan, Barney, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2003 10:41 AM

To: ‘jolson@cambria-env.com'; Chan, Barney, Env. Health
Cc: Bob Clark-Riddell {E-mail); Frederic D. Schrag (E-mail)
Subject: RE: Case #R00000082 - Request for Extension

Mr. Olson:

Your request for another work plan extension is approved. Your extension date is now
August 22, 2003. -

Sincerely,

Barney Chan
Hazardous Materials Specialist
ACEH :10-3567-6765

————— Original Message--—--

From: Jason Olson [mailto:jolson@Gecambria-env.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2003 10:09 AM

To: 'Barney Chan {ACHCSA) (E-mail)’

Cc: Bob Clark-Riddell (E-mail}; Frederic D. Schrag (E-mail)
Subject: Case #R0O0000082 - Request for Extension

Barney,

I am requesting a workplan extension on behalf of Jochn Nady for the above
referenced site. The workplan proposes a data gap investigation which is
based on the RWQCB December 2001 Interim-Final Risk Based Screening Levels
(RBSLs). With the RWQCB's recent release of the Final Environmental
Screening Levels {formerly "RBSLs"), I am re-evaluating changes made to TFH
and VOC ESLs, and will make changes to the workplan accordingly. In the
long term, I believe this will represent a time savings to the procject by
clarifying which screening levels should be used to evalute the site and by
eliminating the need for duplicative investigation.

I propose a workplan extension date of August 22, 2003 to complete my
review of the new ESLs and implement workplan changes.

I leook forward to receiving your response.
Sincerely,

Jascn D. Olscen, EIT
Project Manager

Cambria Environmental Technelcgy, Inc.
(510) 420-3338 (direct)

(510) 420-0700 (general office)

(510) 420-2170 (fax)




